

Friday 22nd May 2020

Coronavirus update - possible school opening Monday 1st June

Dear parents and carers,

I hope you and your family are well.

Following the government's recent announcement regarding schools opening on Monday 1st June we have continued to work towards reopening our school. I can confirm that our current intention is to bring back Y6 only from 11am - 3.30pm on Monday 1st June, with YR and Y1 joining on Tuesday 2nd June and YN on Wednesday 3rd June.

We will only begin to re-open our school following the Trust's board approval, and the Government confirms their decision on either Thursday 28th or Friday 29th May. Once the Government confirms their decision to open schools, we will contact all of the parents/carers of the pupils whose attendance has already been agreed and confirm their start time and day.

The Key worker and vulnerable pupils class will continue as normal from Monday 1st June and the pupils will continue to use the main hall entrance to enter and exit the building.

These are unprecedented times and I appreciate that this is again challenging for pupils as well as for you all. If you have any concerns regarding your child please contact the school on 0207-364-1010 or via email info@cullodenacademy.org.

We will continue to provide as much information as we can, as soon as we can, via our website, text message and Twitter.

Thank you once again for your support in these unprecedented times and I wish you and your family well.

Yours sincerely,

Ben Carter



Principal